
 
 
 
Citizen Participation Report for LMAD Office Building  
Project Location: 143 South 63rd street. 
 
Date: January 21st, 2020 
 
This report provides results of the implementation of the Citizen Participation Plan for LMAD 
medical office building located at 143 South 63rd street. 
And is an application for zoning and site planning review and design review. 
 
This report provides evidence that citizens, neighbors, public agencies, and interested persons 
have had adequate opportunity to learn about and comment on the proposed plans and 
actions addressed in the application. 
We mailed letters of notification, site plan and elevations that reflects the proposed design.  
We have received one call from one of the neighbors asking about the sue of the building, we 
have explained to her that this building will be a medical office building, she was ok then. 
 
We will send letters of notifications of the meetings time and locations as required; we will also 
post the required sign on site. 
 
 
 
Please call me if you have any question. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Marwan Tamimi,  
RA, acha ncarb, leed ap, ashe 
Director of architecture and planning services 
2942 N. Greenfield Road, Ste. #105 
Mesa, AZ  85215 
602.380.3026 Cell 
480.357.1921 Office 
 


